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We hope everyone will come out and celebrate at our Chanukah party on Wednesday, Dec. 28, 5-7 p.m.
It's going to be something special! Bring family and friends, and enjoy the delicious food and Jewish
soul music. There will be lots of fun things for the kids too! It's our time to celebrate the Festival of
Lights! Advance tickets available at Planet in Camden, Main Street Markets in Rockland, and Left
Bank Books in Belfast. Please come make this evening a great community celebration!
-- 
Liz Soloway Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
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